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Venice Neighborhood Council 

 

 

PO Box 550, Venice CA 90294 

/www.VeniceNC.org 

Email: president@VeniceNC.org, 

Phone or Fax: 310.606.2015 

 
 August 22, 2011  

 

Hon. Zev Yaroslavsky and Members of the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors 

Members and Staff of the California Coastal Commission,  

Hon. Janice Hahn, 36
th
 Congressional Representative 

Hon. Ted Lieu, CA State Senator, 28th  District 

Hon. Betsy Butler, CA Assemblymember, 53
rd

 Assembly District 

Mayor Antonio Villaraigosa, City of Los Angeles 

Members of the Los Angeles City Council 

Hon. Bill Rosendahl, Los Angeles City Council 

Los Angeles County Department of Regional Planning, 

Santos Kreiman, Director, Los Angeles County Department of Beaches and Harbors 

Nancy Marino, We Are Marina Del Rey 

Albert Olsen, President and members of the Mar Vista Community Council 

Cyndi Hench, President and members of the Westchester/Playa Neighborhood Council 

Eric DeSobe, President and members of the Del Rey Community Council 

Mike Newhouse, President and members of the Westside Regional Alliance of Neighborhood Councils 

Board, Venice Neighborhood Council 

 

RE: Venice Neighborhood Council Resolution Rejecting Marina Del Rey Redevelopment Project Traffic Study and 

Opposing Local Coastal Plan Amendment 

Dear State, County and City of Los Angeles elected and other officials: 

The Venice Neighborhood Council, at its August 16 meeting,  voted unanimously  to support the following motion: 

1. The Venice Neighborhood Council recommends that until such a time that:  
 

a. a comprehensive traffic study for the Marina Del Rey Development Project is conducted that 

cures the deficiencies found in the April 2010 traffic study, analyses the regional impacts 

ignored by the April 2010 traffic study and  

b. all mitigation measures are evaluated by both Los Angeles County and the City of Los 

Angeles and included in the Marina Del Rey Redevelopment Project Plans  
 

the City of Los Angeles request that Los Angeles County halt permitting activities for new Marina Del Rey 

Redevelopment Project construction, that Los Angeles County comply with the City's request, and that the 

California Coastal Commission reject the County's Local Coastal Plan Amendment. The complete resolution is 

attached. Please review and respond to me with any questions regarding this resolution or the actions the Venice 

Neighborhood Council has requestd.. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Linda Lucks 

President 

http://www.venicenc.org/
mailto:president@VeniceNC.org


 2 

 


